Dear Families,

The Arcadia Life staff would like to welcome you to our group. We, here at Arcadia Life (AL) are passionate to help equip the hearts, minds, & souls of these children with Biblical Truth in an effort to raise up Kingdom Warriors that impact the world. To partner with parents to teach our children about the Father’s World through a quality Christ centered education. Encouraging a personal relationship with Jesus Christ to walk in their identity of who they are and whose they are. We aim to prepare students for life: to think critically, articulate persuasively, and to live lives that honor God wherever He calls them.

“Train up a child in the way he should go, even when he is old he will not depart from it.” Proverbs 22:6 

Our handbook is a tool that contains information you will need to know to be successful at Arcadia Life. It provides basic information about our policies, general guidelines, expectations, and other information. We ask that you take some time to familiarize yourself with the policies and practices of our group, which are necessary to maintain a positive learning environment. 

You will receive regular communication from staff concerning what is going on at class, as well as special announcements of upcoming events. We encourage you to maintain a high level of communication with your child’s instructor and do your diligence in homeschooling the assignments given every week. We also encourage you to participate in morning worship at school, enrichment Fridays and family night activities we have scheduled throughout the year; when children know their parents are interested in and concerned about their activities, their interest also increases.

We want to stress the importance of communication between home and class. If there are any concerns, questions, or clarifications that need to be made please reach out to a staff member from the group. Our goal is to create a family within our group so that takes all of us working together. 

The  staff at AL is excited about the opportunity to make this year a successful and positive experience for our children and their families.
Dan & Julia Hostetler
